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By email to  

Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA), which was received by the Human Tissue Authority (HTA) on 3 June 2019. 
Your email outlined the following request: 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am looking for some assistance with your organisation’s 
Spend/Transparency data, available on the following weblink: 

https://www.hta.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/workforce-and-expenses-info... 

There appears to be no file available for the month of April 2019 and May 
2019. Could you advise when the file will be made available to view online? 
Would it be possible for you to email me a copy of the April 2019 and May 
2019 file? 

Response 
 
The HTA’ transparency information is published retrospectively on our website on a 
quarterly basis.  I can confirm therefore, that the information that you seek for April 
and May will not be published on our website until July 2019. In the meantime, 
please be advised, that in accordance with Section 22 of the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000, the information that you have requested will remain exempt from 
disclosure until then.  
 
Further information 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the HTA has handled your request for information in 
this case, you may in the first instance ask us for an internal review by writing to us 
at the above postal or email address.  

http://www.hta.gov.uk/
https://u2790089.ct.sendgrid.net/wf/click?upn=hxF3nvsyAhGWKZXzv3C8cITMllh75wR1liWZa0AqdHKkIqACI2-2BIc6fF9vHGURvIVp52D-2BwXGysCXO9FNcicgqbW88gTpaPmPWCfJLsRBfKX59KnJ9K7Am18WRVCq17z_dvgyND6CvBzXpblf1vIdq-2FY9V6OnEaPAD3bk-2FVNmcd7zjQEaJS3DkP6fQs1J7FFz-2Bzqe7AqM9jZd9YVf6VeoFJHNFGTl9suMm5Bb7iaW24Ha4b9f9uRxJ-2Fbe1F-2Bb1S222qnC8wy11YgdofZccW9OHfOtEAKlvW-2BWGqrs4nqJKZzhTtF-2Bk8v8ci9UhguaUHK5IV-2BVfYBw9QaFI39qA-2FZIJa2CqIha-2BCYnWYrG8evt6iQ-3D
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If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have 
the right to appeal directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision, at the 
address below. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
 
Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
  

http://www.ico.gov.uk/



